
HB 920 -- HEALTH CARE PRODUCTS FOR PRISONERS

SPONSOR: Coleman (97)

This bill specifies that the Director of the Department of
Corrections must ensure that tampons and sanitary napkins are
available for free to offenders while they are confined in any of
the department's correctional centers. The director must ensure
that the products conform with applicable industry standards.
Additionally, every sheriff and jailer who holds a person in
custody pursuant to a writ or process for a criminal offense must
ensure that tampons and sanitary napkins are available for free to
such person in custody, in a quantity that is appropriate for the
health care needs of the person. The sheriff or jailer must ensure
that the products conform with applicable industry standards.


